
 

November 2020 

Dear Special Friends, 

     Good evening on Sunday, November 8, 2020, from Lusaka, Zambia. I arrived three days ago from 
Lagos, Nigeria, where I live, to minister for three weeks in different parts of Zambia. Then, I’ll go by road 
to South Africa for two more weeks.  

     Thanks so much for praying for me here in southern Africa, as I also pray for you, wherever you are. 
Thanks for giving and investing in the ministry, as it’s a big blessing!      

     Many of you prayed for me to get a new passport, as mine was completely full. God heard and 
answered, as I was able to get an emergency passport for travel a few days before I left Nigeria. It’s a 
very small one, but my regular, larger size one should be at the Embassy when I arrive back in Nigeria 
next month, so I can pick it up. God is so good! 

     The printing of my new book, “My Heart is in Africa,” didn’t get finished before I left, but it will be 
finished and ready by the end of this week or soon after that. I’m so eager to see it, and hope you can 
get a copy of it, my 16th book! It has 112 pages and 143 pictures! 

     The printed newsletter is out, dated January 2021, and some have been mailed in Nigeria, while 
others will be mailed soon in the U.S., and others taken to Ghana when I go there in December. Please 
let me know if you don’t receive a copy, and I’ll try to send one to you by E-mail or Whatsapp. 

     I was ministering this morning in two powerful services at a church here in Zambia, and two people 
came to me with their testimonies from last year, when I was here. A man told me now I prayed for his 
leg to be healed last year, and God has done it. He said he can now walk miles, without a problem! 

     A lady told me how she wrote down all her mountains to be moved, as I had asked the people to 
make a list, and begin to pray every day till the answer came. She got miracle contracts in her work, as 
God answered! You can make your own list, and begin to pray every day till the answer comes! 

     All the work to help build churches in the villages and towns in northern Ghana continues daily. The 
roof is getting on at Datuko (No. 94) and Kankidina (No. 95). There was a very terrible windstorm at 
Kankidina, while they were working on the roof, and two walls were blown down. No one was injured, 
praise God, but they have lots of work and expense to build them up again. Can you help me with a 
special offering, to help them??? That would put smiles on their faces, for sure! 



     Always remember my four prayer points, please, for God’s Anointing, God’s Provision, God’s 
Protection, and God’s Strength. That’s APPS, and very important to me! 

     Yes, the letter “N” is for the word “November,” but the letter “N” is also for the word “No” too! Trust 
God that in this month of November, there will be NO losses, NO sicknesses, No deaths, No setbacks, 
No breakdowns, etc., in your family, in Jesus’ name! “No weapon formed against you shall prosper,” 
(Isaiah 54:17). In faith, November will be a blessed month, and you will see the glory of God! 

Love, Doris Hokett  

 

 

 

 

   

 

     

      

 

 

 

 

 

  


